
Major Wm Dwight Sharpe Branch 15, 

Brampton  



July 2026 marks the 100th Anniversary of the beginning of operations in 

Brampton of Maj Wm. Dwight Sharpe Branch 15.

Prior to that we operated as the Great War Veterans Association starting 

in1919.  

In the last 100+ years there have been significant trendsetting milestones 

accomplished between Branch 15 and The City of Brampton. 

Branch 15 wil continue to serve a new generation of Veterans whose 

numbers are and will continue to grow. We will also continue to support 

Seniors and Youth in this community through our various programs .



Effective Aug 1 2006, Maj Wm Dwight Sharpe Branch 15 took possession of 

the city owned building at 80 Mary Street on a 20-year lease agreement

That agreement, which has been amended from its original terms a few 

times, (the latest being February 2025), will expire July 31 2026.

The work of Branch 15 needs to continue as the need for our services has 

not diminished in the last 100 years due, inter alia, to the fact that we have a 

new generation of Veterans 



Our Request:

We respectfully request that the current lease agreement, as last amended 

in February 2025, be renewed for another 20-year term commencing August 

1 2026. 

Thank you for your consideration

Lest we Forget


